Official Interpretation of the Legislation Committee Regarding the 60-day waiting period in 201.3.5

The Legislation Committee was asked to weigh in on when the official 60 day waiting period begins. The
official interpretation is that the 60-day waiting period shall be counted from the last date a swimmer
competed.

Additional context:

The National Office can see the last date of competition in their transfer system, but not the full dates of
the meet.

Most swimmers would not assume that they need to date their transfer paperwork from the final date of
a meet, if that was not the last day they swam.
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